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COMMUNITY REMINDERS

Event:
Date: 
Location:

If you have already contacted our local Management and Housing office team and are not satisfied with the
outcome, or if you have words of praise to share, we encourage you to reach out to our senior management.

Event:
Date: 
Location:

UPCOMING COMMUNITY EVENTS
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	Date 1_af_date: 2/6
	Date 2_af_date: 2/15
	Desc 2: Who doesn’t love pancakes? We’re having a “Pancake Party” come out and
join us for some delicious pancakes, and Sweetheart pancake bar with all your favorite toppings. While supplies last. 
	Community News: This past Thursday, January 30, the Robins Family Housing team will be delivering packets door to door to each resident. In the packet, you will find some very important information. Please make certain that you familiarize yourself with the content in this packet. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact our office.

Site Drives:
We are continuing to do weekly site drives; items have been noticed out of compliance (i.e. trash outside of trashcans or trash enclosures, cluttered carports, cluttered back and front porches, recreational vehicles parked for extended periods of time, trailers, boat hitches, and RV's). Please remove the items as soon as possible. Patio lights are allowed only on the rear patio area. This process is for maintaining the property to ensure it stays in great shape. 

Our team completed site drives this week and noticed holiday decor still on some homes. If you have Christmas decorations, please remove them to avoid a violation notice. Violation notices must be addressed within 72 hours. 

Per policy, holiday decorations and lighting are allowed below the roof gutter. The use of staples, nails, screws, or other fasteners is prohibited. Use plastic clip-on hooks for lighting or garlands, and do not attach anything to vinyl siding. Over-door wreath hangers are not permitted. All electrical decorations must be unplugged when the tenant is away from the premises. Holiday lighting and decorations may not be erected before Thanksgiving and must be removed no later than January 10th, 2025. 
	Event Loc 1: Robins Family Housing Office
	Event Desc 1: Join us at a special Meet- And-Greet Event to meet the Robins Family Housing Team. Light refreshments will be served. We look forward to meeting each one of our Robins Family Housing residents
	Event Loc 2: Robins Family Housing Office
	Trash: Thursday - Exception of Holiday, it will be day after
	Date2_af_date: February 1, 2025
	Event Name 1: Meet & Greet - 5:30pm to 7:00pm
	EVENT NAME 2: Sweetheart Brunch - 10:00am to 1:30pm
	Phone Number: 478-310-2788
	Community Email Address: Robinsleasing@huntcompanies.com
	Leasing Email Address: robinsfamilyhousing.com
	Maint: Self Help is open daily 0800-1600 Monday-Friday.

As the weather changes and heaters are being used, you may notice a temporary burning smell. This is normal and should pass quickly. To help clear the air, try opening your windows. Additionally, since your furnace runs on natural gas, a slight gas odor when it starts up is also expected.

We understand the value of a well-maintained living environment, and we are committed to ensuring that any repairs or maintenance concerns are promptly addressed. If you have any issues or requests, please don't hesitate to stop by your office, call (478-310-2788) or email us at robinsleasing@huntcompanies.com 
	Satisfacts: The Hunt Heart Program is available for residents who are TDY or Deployed, the grass will be cut and maintained via our landscaping vendor within a fenced backyard. Residents are responsible for removing personal items, toys, pet items, etc.

Pest Control is serviced every Tuesday and Thursday. If a holiday occurs, pest control will resume on Friday. Please call the office to request this service! 
	Community Director Name: AnJie Lenoir-Johnson
	Community Director Email: annjanette.lenoir-johnson@huntcompanies.com
	Director of Operations Name: Claudia Deleon
	DO Email Address: claudia.deleon@huntcompanies.com
	MAINTENANCE TIPS: MAINTENANCE 
	pet blurb: For the safety of your pets and residents please keep your pets on a handheld leash at all times while walking in the community. Pets can be removed from a leash at the dog park or your fenced in yard. Electronic leashes are not a secure method.
	pet policy: Pet Policy
	speeding: Speeding - Keep Our Neighborhood Safe!
	speeding blurb: Speeding in a residential area is considered a serious traffic violation, it poses a significant safety risk to pedestrians, children playing, and other vehicles due to the high concentration of people and potential for unexpected movements on the road; the speed limit in our residential zones is set at 15 mph and exceeding that could result in a speeding ticket. 

What to do if you see someone speeding:
• Report the issue to The Robins Family Housing Office at 478. 310.2788
• Report to authorities: If you witness someone consistently speeding in your neighborhood, contact Security Forces @ 478. 926.2187
	landscaping: Lawn Care & Pest Control
	last: Moving out soon?? Send us an email (robinsleasing@huntcompanies.com) with your tentative move out date to start your process. A written notice is required in accordance with your lease agreement, orders are not needed to provide notice. 


